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1 in a sentence with other words to really know a word you must be able to use it in
context 2 while thinking about the group of conditions that exist where and when
something happens we need to consider these events in context examples of in context
in a sentence definition of in context in context phrase if something is seen in
context or if it is put into context it is considered together with all the factors
that relate to it taxation is not popular in principle merely acceptable in context
it is important that we put jesus into the context of history see full dictionary
entry for context the text or speech that comes immediately before and after a
particular phrase or piece of text and helps to explain its meaning in this exercise
a word is blanked out and you have to guess what it is by looking at the context out
of context 1 the parts of a discourse that surround a word or passage and can throw
light on its meaning 2 the interrelated conditions in which something exists or
occurs environment setting the historical context of the war contextless ˈkän ˌtekst
ləs adjective contextual kän ˈteks chə wəl kən chəl chü əl adjective contextually
adverb in context phrase if something is seen in context or if it is put into
context it is considered together with all the factors that relate to it taxation is
not popular in principle merely acceptable in context see full dictionary entry for
context collins cobuild advanced learner s dictionary context definition the parts
of a written or spoken statement that precede or follow a specific word or passage
usually influencing its meaning or effect see examples of context used in a sentence
the context of an idea or event is the general situation that relates to it and
which helps it to be understood we are doing this work in the context of reforms in
the economic social and cultural spheres the situation in which something happens
and that helps you to understand it such databases are being used in a wide range of
contexts to examine the wider broader context of the war the historical cultural
social context the government must consider the context of the protests 1 your
interpreted sentences convey very nearly the same sense as the original sentences
which use the word context you appear to understand the definition of the word
however there is nothing idiomatic in these usages they are straightforward uses of
a simple english noun 1 to native speakers there is no definitive interpretation it
could mean either up to and including or strictly before which meaning it had in a
specific context would depend upon the conventions governing that context which can
and do differ by the by is a phrase that is used to introduce a casual or incidental
remark or topic in a conversation it is similar to saying by the way or incidentally
the use of by in this context implies a slight detour from the main subject of
discussion context refers to the specific scenario we re attempting to match a word
or phrase to to understand the context we must read the provided text carefully
because we need to know the meaning of the word we re looking for that meaning will
be provided a second time within the text when someone takes your words but makes it
sound like you meant something else they ve taken your words out of context
definitions of context noun the set of facts or circumstances that surround a
situation or event the historical context synonyms circumstance setting see more in
context learning allows users to quickly build models for a new use case without
worrying about fine tuning and storing new parameters for each task it typically
requires very few training examples to get a prototype working and the natural
language interface is intuitive even for non experts why is in context learning
surprising context definition the parts of a sentence paragraph discourse etc
immediately next to or surrounding a specified word or passage and determining its
exact meaning to quote a remark out of context the circumstances in which an event
occurs a setting context is the background environment setting framework or
surroundings of events or occurrences simply context means circumstances forming a
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background of an event idea or statement in such a way as to enable readers to
understand the narrative or a literary piece the text or speech that comes
immediately before and after a particular phrase or piece of text and helps to
explain its meaning in this exercise a word is blanked out and you have to guess
what it is by looking at the context out of context context is the facets of a
situation fictional or non fictional that inspire feelings thoughts and beliefs of
groups and individuals it is the background information that allows people to make
informed decisions the parts of a written or spoken statement that precede or follow
a specific word or passage usually influencing its meaning or effect you have
misinterpreted my remark because you took it out of context the set of circumstances
or facts that surround a particular event situation etc transformers learn in
context by gradient descent at present the mechanisms of in context learning in
transformers are not well understood and remain mostly an intuition in this paper we
suggest that training transformers on auto regressive objectives is closely related
to gradient based meta learning formulations



in context definition meaning merriam webster May 23 2024 1 in a sentence with other
words to really know a word you must be able to use it in context 2 while thinking
about the group of conditions that exist where and when something happens we need to
consider these events in context examples of in context in a sentence
in context definition and meaning collins english dictionary Apr 22 2024 definition
of in context in context phrase if something is seen in context or if it is put into
context it is considered together with all the factors that relate to it taxation is
not popular in principle merely acceptable in context it is important that we put
jesus into the context of history see full dictionary entry for context
context english meaning cambridge dictionary Mar 21 2024 the text or speech that
comes immediately before and after a particular phrase or piece of text and helps to
explain its meaning in this exercise a word is blanked out and you have to guess
what it is by looking at the context out of context
context definition meaning merriam webster Feb 20 2024 1 the parts of a discourse
that surround a word or passage and can throw light on its meaning 2 the
interrelated conditions in which something exists or occurs environment setting the
historical context of the war contextless ˈkän ˌtekst ləs adjective contextual kän
ˈteks chə wəl kən chəl chü əl adjective contextually adverb
in context definition in american english collins english Jan 19 2024 in context
phrase if something is seen in context or if it is put into context it is considered
together with all the factors that relate to it taxation is not popular in principle
merely acceptable in context see full dictionary entry for context collins cobuild
advanced learner s dictionary
context definition meaning dictionary com Dec 18 2023 context definition the parts
of a written or spoken statement that precede or follow a specific word or passage
usually influencing its meaning or effect see examples of context used in a sentence
context definition and meaning collins english dictionary Nov 17 2023 the context of
an idea or event is the general situation that relates to it and which helps it to
be understood we are doing this work in the context of reforms in the economic
social and cultural spheres
context noun definition pictures pronunciation and usage Oct 16 2023 the situation
in which something happens and that helps you to understand it such databases are
being used in a wide range of contexts to examine the wider broader context of the
war the historical cultural social context the government must consider the context
of the protests
how to implement the idioms in the context of and within Sep 15 2023 1 your
interpreted sentences convey very nearly the same sense as the original sentences
which use the word context you appear to understand the definition of the word
however there is nothing idiomatic in these usages they are straightforward uses of
a simple english noun
meaning of by when used with dates inclusive or exclusive Aug 14 2023 1 to native
speakers there is no definitive interpretation it could mean either up to and
including or strictly before which meaning it had in a specific context would depend
upon the conventions governing that context which can and do differ
how to use by and by in a sentence guidelines and tricks Jul 13 2023 by the by is a
phrase that is used to introduce a casual or incidental remark or topic in a
conversation it is similar to saying by the way or incidentally the use of by in
this context implies a slight detour from the main subject of discussion
words in context lesson article khan academy Jun 12 2023 context refers to the
specific scenario we re attempting to match a word or phrase to to understand the
context we must read the provided text carefully because we need to know the meaning
of the word we re looking for that meaning will be provided a second time within the
text
context definition meaning synonyms vocabulary com May 11 2023 when someone takes
your words but makes it sound like you meant something else they ve taken your words
out of context definitions of context noun the set of facts or circumstances that



surround a situation or event the historical context synonyms circumstance setting
see more
how does in context learning work a framework for Apr 10 2023 in context learning
allows users to quickly build models for a new use case without worrying about fine
tuning and storing new parameters for each task it typically requires very few
training examples to get a prototype working and the natural language interface is
intuitive even for non experts why is in context learning surprising
context definition meaning yourdictionary Mar 09 2023 context definition the parts
of a sentence paragraph discourse etc immediately next to or surrounding a specified
word or passage and determining its exact meaning to quote a remark out of context
the circumstances in which an event occurs a setting
context examples and definition of context literary devices Feb 08 2023 context is
the background environment setting framework or surroundings of events or
occurrences simply context means circumstances forming a background of an event idea
or statement in such a way as to enable readers to understand the narrative or a
literary piece
context definition in the cambridge english dictionary Jan 07 2023 the text or
speech that comes immediately before and after a particular phrase or piece of text
and helps to explain its meaning in this exercise a word is blanked out and you have
to guess what it is by looking at the context out of context
what is context definition and examples for writers Dec 06 2022 context is the
facets of a situation fictional or non fictional that inspire feelings thoughts and
beliefs of groups and individuals it is the background information that allows
people to make informed decisions
context wordreference com dictionary of english Nov 05 2022 the parts of a written
or spoken statement that precede or follow a specific word or passage usually
influencing its meaning or effect you have misinterpreted my remark because you took
it out of context the set of circumstances or facts that surround a particular event
situation etc
2212 07677 transformers learn in context by gradient descent Oct 04 2022
transformers learn in context by gradient descent at present the mechanisms of in
context learning in transformers are not well understood and remain mostly an
intuition in this paper we suggest that training transformers on auto regressive
objectives is closely related to gradient based meta learning formulations
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